Arizona Public Service Company

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V

Creekside Oaks Office Park

1450 Maria Lane - Suite 210

Walnut Creek, CA 94596-5368

Attention: Mr. T. W. Bishop, Director
Division of Resident
Reactor Projects and Engineering Programs

Extension For Report - DER 84-16
.55(e) Potentially Reportable Defici
v Cabinets Base Plates

84-019-026: D.4.33.2

Re ference: A T e ph ., conversation between P, Narbut
, 1984
B) 39, dated April 6, 1984 (Interim Report)

Dear Sir:

The NRC was notified of a potentially reportable deficiency in
Reference (A), and an Interim Report was transmitted by Reference (B).
At that time, it was estimated that a Final Report would be available t
June 29, 1984,

APS 1s currently reviewing the Final Report. y
be submittted to the NRC by August 21, 1984,
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There is no new information or change he Interin Report

truly vyours,

’ Van Brunt, Jr.
AP: ice President

Juclear Production

ANPP Proiject Director
EEVB/TRB:db

See Page Two
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Mr. T. W Bishop
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Richard DeYoung. Director

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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Records Center

Institute of Nuclear Power Operations
1100 Circle 75 Parkway, Suite 1500
Atlanta, GA 30339




